XIV.A.1.

Franklin Township School
Board of Education

226 Quakertown Road
P.O. Box 368
Quakertown, NJ] 08868

February 23, 2017

Mary Lou Findley
27 Higgins Ct.
Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Franklin Township BOE,

Please accept this letter as notification of my retirement from Franklin Township School

effective on July 1, 2017.
| am grateful for the opportunity FTS has offered me and for the experiences and skills | have

gained while working here.
Should you require any additional information from me, do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely,

Mo b fndly

Mary Lou Findley MSN, CSN, RN



